
1204 Sawmill Rd NW 

Albuquerque NM 87104 

City of Albuquerque 
Planning Department 
600 2nd St Nw 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 

Subject: Request for Replatting of Parcel 

Dear Planning Department, 

I am writing to formally request the replatting of my parcel to clearly delineate it as a separate 
property from the adjacent parcel. Although both properties currently have distinct legal 
descriptions and ownership, city records show them combined as a single elongated lot. This 
has led to issues such as lost mail and other administrative inconveniences. 

Resolving this issue through replatting would significantly benefit not only us as current owners 
but also future property owners and subsequent generations, by simplifying property 
management and administrative processes. 

We are fully committed to cooperating with our neighbor to ensure an efficient and agreeable 
resolution to this matter. 

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to reach out if you need any additional 
information. 

Sincerely, 

David Vilar 

 


